
Keeping the cemetery sites for 
departed loved ones safe and cared 
for is not possible without the 
support of the Catholic Ministries 
Appeal. It funds important functions 
of the Office of Catholic Cemeteries, 
such as annual cemetery meetings 
and supporting the workers and 
trustees who look after these 
cemeteries. The annual cemetery 
meetings keep the cemetery 
trustees and workers informed 
of all the latest updates in state 
law regulation and the rules of 
the bishops in Minnesota. Also, 
meeting with other area trustees 
is another benefit for everyone 
attending, because we all learn 
from the experiences of each other. 
The meetings are very beneficial 
to me, and I return home with new 
information every time. I appreciate 
the work of the diocese cemetery 
staff throughout the year. The 
Catholic Ministries Appeal makes 
possible important functions in 
ministries like the Office of Catholic 
Cemeteries for the continued 
benefit of everyone in the diocese.  

Gene Noterman  
Trustee

Sacred Heart Catholic 
Cemetery, Adams, MN

Office of Catholic 
Cemeteries

Please give generously 
to the 2024 Catholic 
Ministries Appeal.

www.catholicfsmn.org/
catholic-ministries-appeal


